Subscribe Share ▼ Past Issues Translate ▼ RSS \$



Welcome to San Mateo County Supervisor Don Horsley's Third District Newsletter: April 2017

View this email in your browser



## Senior Legislative Aide Sarah Rosendahl retires March 31

It is with a bittersweet emotion that I must say farewell to Sarah Rosendahl, a Senior Legislative Aide who has been working in my District 3 Office for the past six years. Sarah has retired to spend more time traveling with her husband Carl, and enjoying a multitude or personal hobbies and activities.

Sarah has been a wonderful and important part of my team, particularly in the area of Housing and Farm Worker issues. Her presence in the community will be greatly missed and I wish her and her family all the best.



Jazzalyn Lamadora joins D-3

I am pleased to announce that Jazzalyn Lamadora has joined the District 3 team as a Legislative Aide and is a terrific addition. Welcome, Jazzalyn!



### Farm Day Luncheon in Half Moon Bay

The annual Mel Mello Farm Day Luncheon in Half Moon Bay celebrates the agricultural community and is always a wonderful event. This year, March 31, I had the honor of presenting County Resolutions to the three winners, who also received honors from Congresswoman Jackie Speier, and Assemblymember Marc Berman and Kevin Mullin. The Half Moon Bay Chamber of Commerce always does a great job presenting this popular event. Erin Tormey won the Farmer of the Year award for all the good work she does with the Half Moon Bay and Pacifica Farmers Markets. Donna Dexter won the Glenn Ashcraft Chamber Community Service Award and Linda Cozzolino won the Dolores Mullin "Like a Rock" Award. Congratulations to this great community

County Purchases
Half Moon Bay
Coastside Clinic
Building

Down Payment Assistance from the Heart of SMC

Visit the San Mateo County Official Website



**Coastside Beach Shuttle** 



#### **Celebrating Black History All Year Long**

Carolyn Hoskins offered a presentation on the Domini Hoskins Black History Museum as part of my effort to promote Black History throughout the year. I am presenting something new about Black History during every Board of Supervisors meeting during my 2017 Presidency. Carolyn came to speak on March 28.



# **Council of Cities meeting February 24 focused on Immigration issues**

I was pleased to host the Council of Cities meeting on February 24 at the San Mateo County History Museum. Sheriff Carlos Bolanos and Deputy County Counsel Adam Levy made an in-depth presentation to the attending City Council members about immigration issues within San Mateo County and how the county interacts with federal authorities.

#### **Future County Projects**

Ask the Supervisor. Have a concern or question about San Mateo County's District 3? Click here to send an email to Don Horsley.

Click here for information about Disaster Preparedness This email was sent to << Email Address>> why did I get this? unsubscribe from this list update subscription preferences

San Mateo County Supervisor Don Horsley · 400 County Center · Redwood City, CA 94063 · USA

